
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
   

NOTICE OF CONSERVATION PLAN UPDATE  

Nevada Revised Statutes (NRS 540.121 – 540.151) requires all water suppliers in Nevada to 
prepare a water conservation plan and to update the plan every five years. The Las Vegas Valley 
Water District (LVVWD) updated its Small Systems Conservation Plan in 2014 and a new plan is 
due this year.  
  
The LVVWD has updated the plan to describe current efforts, as well as strategies and tactics for 
continued water conservation and efficiency. The draft plan covers those small water systems 
operated by the District, including water systems in Kyle Canyon, Blue Diamond, Searchlight and 
Jean, Nevada.    
  
The draft plan is available for public comment from August 14-27, 2019 and will be considered 
for adoption by the Kyle Canyon Water District and LVVWD Board of Directors later this year.  
Please submit written comments or recommendations via our Contact Us Form, or mail them to 
us at: 
 
Las Vegas Valley Water District 
Attention: Amy Best, MS 520 
1001 S. Valley View Blvd. 
Las Vegas, NV 89153 
 
View the draft plan online at lvvwd.com or visit of our office to view the plan in hard copy. 
 
 
THIS PUBLIC NOTICE HAS BEEN POSTED IN THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS: 

 
Las Vegas Valley Water District 
1001 S. Valley View Boulevard 
Las Vegas, Nevada 

 
Mt. Charleston Library (Kyle Canyon) 
75 Ski Chalet Place 
Mt. Charleston, Nevada 

 
Blue Diamond Library 
14 Cottonwood Drive 
Blue Diamond, Nevada 

 
Searchlight Community Center  
200 Micheal Way 
Searchlight, Nevada 

 
Goodsprings Justice Court (Jean) 
23120 S. Las Vegas Boulevard 
Jean, Nevada 
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